
 

Alyssa Davis 
906 Old Shawsheen St 
Tewksbury, MA 01876-2143 
 
June 26, 2019 

 
Dear Alyssa, 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of the School of Education & Social Policy, I 
want to take this opportunity to congratulate you on being named to the 
President's List​ for the Spring 2019 Semester.  
 
This distinction recognizes and rewards students who have achieved academic 
excellence and completed the semester with a GPA of 3.75 or higher. Your 
outstanding academic performance reflects the values and ideals of a Merrimack 
education. You should be very proud of this accomplishment.  
 
We applaud your commitment to excellence, and trust the success you have 
achieved thus far will become the foundation for even greater accomplishments 
in the future. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Isabelle D. Cherney, Ph.D.   
Dean, School of Education & Social Policy 
 

 

 


